
Good Afternoon Cross Rams, 
 
The start of school is just around the corner.  Here are some tips to help make next week a little 
easier to manage. 
 
Google Login  
 

1. Go to https://classroom.google.com/. 
2. Sign into your Google Account: 

 Enter your student ID number followed by @student.amphi.com. 

 Enter your password. The default password is your first name - legal name with 
the first letter capitalized. If you changed your password and do not remember 
it, please EMAIL cgutierrez@amphi.com or cboknevitz@amphi.com. 

o Include the Last Name, First Name of your child 
3. Attached are few good resources to print out and put on the fridge or in your student’s 

workspace 
 
Most of the communication regarding instruction/ZOOM links will occur directly in Google 
Classroom.  Currently teachers have been uploading students into Google Classroom so you 
may not have to join classes at all.  Just in case the teachers will include the classroom codes in 
their initial letter to you 
 
Upcoming Communication from Teachers 
 
Starting tomorrow, you will receive letters from each teacher.  These letters will provide critical 
information for each class.  We know that it will be a lot of information to process as once, 
think of it as the 1st day of school and Open House all included in one communication.  Just as 
you would normally do with an initial syllabus/letter, I would read them carefully and then 
either print or file them electronically for future reading.  They are a great resource if you need 
clarification on a specific class.  Thank you for partnering us in such an unprecedented start to 
the school year. 
 
Expectations for Monday 
 
Students are expected to be present in each of their classes on the 1st day(1st Period begins at 
8:35 a.m.), and be ready to learn.  we are excited that you chose to stay with 
Cross!  Instructions for accessing Google Classroom and Zoom will be in each teachers letter.  A 
short tip sheet is also attached.  Here are some great ways to be ready for Monday.  Let’s start 
some great habits for the upcoming year.   

 Login to your google account and visit each teacher’s Google Classroom. 

 Create a quiet comfortable physical learning space so that you can be engaged in 
learning. 

 Charge your device. 

 Set an alarm. 

 Bring a great attitude to class, your teachers have been working hard to be ready for 
you. 

 
See you next week! 
 
Mr. Gutierrez 
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